
Thank you! A huge thank you to you all for voting for 

our school, to win money for our children. We are so 

pleased to announce we came fourth and won £1,500! 

 

 

Dear Parents,                                                               

What a week! Our choir were spectacular on 

Wednesday, we have never received such 

wonderful feedback. I need to say a huge thankyou 

to Mrs Cox and Mr Nixon who have nurtured our 

choir over the years into such beautiful singers. 

Sadly, the outcome of the Boro match was not so 

positive but the children seemed to have enjoyed 

themselves. We now have a premier leagues table 

on the hall wall. Surely the only way is up for Boro! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week’s 

    House 

Champions!       
 

Transporter 

Next Week At A Glance   
Monday Breakfast club 8am £1.20, no need to book                                                                                                     

 
 
                                                        

Tuesday Breakfast club 8am £1.20, no need to book 
Year 6 Booster Session – 8.00 
Choir 8.30 at Church 
KS2 & Choir carols in church at 10.00 
Christmas lunch in school 
WE BREAK UP FR CHRISTMAS TODAY 
 

 

FS1 Mrs Douglas 

 Darcey Pilbeam Kaydee Bottomley 

FS2 Mrs Bateman Mrs Bonas Miss English 

 Nathan Dewing  Freya Jackson Freya Harris 

Y1 Mrs Chapman Miss Solomon Mrs Duck 

 Maisie Wilson Rosie Jarvis Olivia Robinson 

Y2 Mrs Sayer Miss Bentley Mr Booth 

 Amelia Hall Lucas Heslehurst Mcauley Thompson 

Y3 Mrs Cox Mr Asquith Mrs Pollitt /Heaney 

 Jules Upton Reece Francis Ellis Jones 

Y4 Mr Woolf Miss Evans Mr Bearpark 

 Kiera Hogarth Saphia Swales Lillie May Peacock 

Y5 Mrs Norris Mr Railton Mr Campbell 

 Grace Mealing Aleisha Turner Jessica Connaughton 

Y6 Mrs Allington Miss Shields Mrs Rowe 

 Ellis Hind Abbie Marshall Scarlett Mottram 

 

Head Teacher Award 
For: Role Model 

END OF TERM  

We break up on Tuesday December 20th. 

Please join us at church for 

Christmas carols at 10am if you can. 

 

 Skelton Primary School 
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Head teacher: Ms S.E.Walker  
Chair of Governors: Mrs E. McLeod 
TEL: 01287 650689                                                                                                
WEB: www.skeltonprimaryschool.co.uk     
Email: office@skeltonprimaryschool.co.uk 
 

Friday Flyer 

What’s for Lunch Next Week? 

POST INSPECTION INFORMATION                            
Thankyou to the many parents who have attended the 

meetings organised in school this week. Thank you also for 
coming to see me and hearing the true story rather than 

gossip on social media. Please find overleaf the first action 
plan of progress made since October 11th / 12th. Please come 
along to our next Parent Partnership meeting for an update 

on Wednesday January 18th at 8.45. 

Our target for the year is 97%+ 

Whole school 

attendance                          

96.3% 

 

 

Unfortunately no 

classes achieved 

100% 

 

                MONDAY                TUESDAY 

Sausage Roll        

Pizza 

Wedges       Christmas Dinner 

Beans & sweetcorn 

Angel Delight 

Biscuit 

Skelton Primary School Choir 

What an amazing week we have had! It all started on 

Monday with a visit to Eston Leisure Centre when we sang 

with 400 children in the Tees Valley Snappy Christmas 

Concert. This was followed by an amazing evening on 

Wednesday. Our school choir attended the Mayor of 

Redcar’s Christmas Charity concert in St Nicholas Church, 

Guisborough. They sang like angels and were a true credit 

to our school. The Mayor joined the choir and sang White 

Christmas; he had a good voice!  You can listen to the 

concert on Christmas Eve on Zetland FM.                              

Can we thank those parents who came along and helped 

the choir for this event. Without your help and support 

these events could not happen. We hope you have an 

amazing Christmas. 

Please look out for our 

Christmas newsletter on 

Tuesday! 
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